
 
 

 

 

 

 

Date: Thursday 2nd October September 2025 

Our ref: MBE/sjt 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: The Lion King at the Lyceum Theatre, London - Wednesday 11th March 2026. 

As part of this Academic Year’s Enrichment Day, Year 7 students will have the exciting opportunity to see The Lion 

King at the Lyceum Theatre, London, on Wednesday 11th March 2026. 

Students will depart from school by coach at 11am and return at approximately 7pm. The total cost of the trip is 

£42, which includes return coach travel and Royal Circle tickets for the performance. Although the trip is not 

compulsory, we are keen for all students to share this culturally enriching experience together, so to make the cost 

more manageable, payment can be made in instalments: 

• £14 deposit to be paid via ParentPay by 30th October 2025 

• £7 instalments to be paid by 30th November, 30th December, 30th January, and 28th February 
 (You are, of course, welcome to pay the full amount earlier if you prefer.) 

Please make your initial payment on ParentPay as soon as possible and by the 30th of October at the latest, to secure 

your child’s space. We really are hopeful that every student in the year group will be able to go on this trip. 

This promises to be a fantastic opportunity for students to experience a world-renowned production, and I am 

confident it will provide memories that will last a lifetime. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs M Bell 

Head of Performing Arts 


